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ITFA Conference Sponsorship Opportunities, Porto 2022 
 
Planning for the 48th ITFA Annual Conference in Porto, Portugal between 7-9 September 2022 is well underway 
with the official launch including Early Bird tickets, expected in March/April.  
 
As a voluntary organization, we rely on our sponsors to make all our events a great success. 
 
What do we promise our sponsors in return? Quite simply, one of the best opportunities to show off your 
leadership to a highly targeted and relevant audience. We are highly committed to advertise your business as 
a valuable sponsor on our webpage, social media channels and all marketing materials. We have now launched 
the conference sponsorship brochure which offers various packages at various price tags starting with our 
Exclusive Platinum sponsorship (sold), Gold sponsorship, Premium Silver and Silver sponsorship, and various 
items to choose from for Bronze sponsorship. Click here to view the full leaflet.  
 
If this is of interest to your team and would love to hear more then please send an email on alexiavella@itfa.org. 
We are available to answer any queries and provide any further information you may need. We hope to hear 
from you! 
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